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Andrea Gyger

From: Bruce McDonald 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 7:54 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Voting my email/web base is INSANE!

I am writing to object to any efforts to conduct elections via email or web based systems.  There 
is already far too much tampering that occurs with electronic voting machines, which I believe 

should be banned as well.  It is well established that there would be NO WAY for such a thing to 
be secure, reliable, private or verifiable.   

 
Our elections are the only time the public gets a say in our form of government.  It is not a 
difficult task to take paper ballots and hand count them.  NO ELECTRONIC VOTING and NO 

INTERNET BASED VOTING!! 
 

Elections need to be transparent and verifiable. 
 
Bruce McDonald 

  




